
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6th September 2013 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We would like to invite children from Year 4 to join an Art Club 
starting on Monday 16th September. This would be a free club 
running from 3.15pm to 4.30pm every Monday with the last 
session being on Monday 21st October. 
 
Initially it will only be for 6 children.  Mrs. Macleod will run it 
half-termly, depending on the uptake. 
 
The Art Club will cover pencil drawing, charcoal and pastel 
drawing, watercolour and acrylic painting.  
 
If your child would be interested please complete the attached 
form and hand it to Mrs. Macleod by the 11th September. 
 
 
Key Stage 2 team. 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please return to Mrs Macleod by 11th September. 
 
 
Name……………………………………Class……………………… 
 
Would like to take part in the Year 4 Art Club. 
 
 
Signed…………………………………….Date……………………. 
 


